
2019 NWSEO Elections Preparations Underway - 
Address Updates Requested

(April 19, 2019) NWSEO is preparing to mail the 2019 Notice of Convention & 
Elections Letter to all of our members this month. If you have moved in the past two 
years, please send your new home address to NWSEO Membership Director Christy 
Fox at membership@nwseo.org by Wednesday, April 24 to ensure that you receive 
your letter. 

The elections letter details the procedures to nominate and participate in local and 
national elections for NWSEO. 

Information for the 2019 National Convention is included in the elections letter. All 
NWSEO members are invited to attend the convention. The 44th Annual NWSEO 
National Convention will take place on Saturday-Sunday, October 5-6, 2019 at the 
Des Moines Marriott Downtown, Iowa. 

Any NWSEO member who recruits two or more new members to join NWSEO using 
the 1187 form for payroll deduction (not by credit card) from August 1, 2018 to July 
31, 2019, NWSEO will provide airfare (within reason), 3-nights lodging, and group 
meals for the 2019 NWSEO National Convention. 

Updated information on preparations for the NWSEO Convention and elections will 
be posted on http://nwseo.org/convention.php over the next few months. 

No one cares more for National Weather Service employees than 
National Weather Service employees. 

No one works harder for National Weather Service employees than 
National Weather Service employees. 

We are NWSEO. 

http://nwseo.org/pdfs_3/Join1187_2019.pdf

